
Harrisville Military Banner Program 
 

Harrisville has always taken great pride in the men and women who have served our 
country in the times of need.  Now we’d like to take this opportunity to invite you to 
help us honor your friends and family who have served our great country. 
 
The Military Banner Program salutes our brave men and women who are currently 
serving and those who have served in the military by creating and displaying a 24”x36” 
military banner to be proudly exhibited on the main streets of our town. 
 

This program includes: 
 
1. One 24”x36” Military Banner to be displayed on the pole 
 
2. One frame to hold the banner while displayed 

 
3. Mounting hardware to hang the bracket on the pole 
 
4. Two small 12”x18” banners for the family to display 

The one time cost to join the program is $125       

 
Please complete the form below, submit it with a check in the amount of $125 along with a 
good quality Military photograph:  the photograph can be emailed (scanned at 600dpi or 
higher) to awestbrook@tprsold.com OR a good quality photograph can be submitted with this 
form.  If submitting a photograph please be sure to write the veterans name on the back.  If 
dropping off at the post please put application, check and photograph in one envelope.  No 
photos will be accepted without the accompanying application. 
Upon completion local residents are asked to pick up their banners and photographs at the 
post.  Out of area participants will receive theirs via US Postal Service or equivalent. 
 
Name:________________________Address:_____________________________________ 
 
Phone:________________________Email:_______________________________________ 
 
Service Persons Name:________________________________Rank_______Branch______ 
 
Division/Squad:_________________________________Conflict:______________________ 
 

 
 
Make check payable to:  Harrisville Legion Auxiliary #852 
 
Mail to: Harrisville American Legion Auxiliary 
  c/o Anne Westbrook 
  572 Harmony Road 

  Slippery Rock, PA  16057 

 
  For more information please visit:  www.troopbanners.com 


